26/03/10

To whom it may concern,

As a registered member of ABSA, | would like to make the following submission.

I, like many applicants to become assessors as part of the Green Loans program am
waiting for the approval of my contract with DEWHA.

Out of the 4000+ ABSA approved applicants, | understand that the department intends to
grant a work contract to approximately 1500.

Could I suggest that these contracts be granted to those who agree to participate in further
CPD units now being proposed.

This would enable the department to separate the applicants who wish to develop a career
in sustainable energy form those who are less motivated.

Thanks you for your time.

Regards,

Jackson Munro

ABSA member number — HO58469



